AU dancers to offer series of semester-end concerts
11/20/05

Alfred University dance students will present informal showings of the work they have done this semester Thursday-
Saturday, Dec. 1-3. Performances are scheduled for 7 each evening in the C.D. Smith Theatre, Miller Performing Arts
Center.The performances are open to the public, free of charge. The concerts will feature AU students who are in
modern, jazz, fundamentals and composition classes, with the repertory class performing a historical etude by Anna
Sokolow.Additionally, there will be performances by several AU student dance groups, including the Alfred Steppas,
the Middle Eastern Dancers, the Swing Club and the AU Dance Team. Students performing individual pieces are
Meryl Stone, Lauren Berman and Bland Yoke. "Each night will present a different program,” said Chase Angier,
assistant professor of dance.Additional information may be obtained by contacting Chase Angier at
angierc@alfred.edu or by calling the Division of Performing Arts at 607 871 2562.
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